
COMMITTEE THOUGHTS: 
 
 By the time most of you receive this Memory Book, we will be right 
in the middle of our 50th Reunion. I want to thank all the classmates who 
volunteered time, energy, and enthusiasm to make our 50th Reunion a “grand 
celebration”.  The Committee listed in this Mini-Annual met bi-monthly for 
the last six years, and we have had a wonderful time planning this occasion. 
 
 Although we have attained and conquered that lofty challenge of the 
50th Reunion, we certainly do not want to lose track of all those friends we 
made or renewed leading up to and at the 50th.  I am hearing rumbles of 
another reunion in the future.  If you are interested in having another reunion 
in about 5 years or a reunion combined with several other classes, let us 
know.  We will certainly think about it. 
  
 It is the Committee’s hope to accomplish the following: 
 

1. To keep in touch with classmates currently on our active list 
with a newsletter – perhaps once a year. 

 
Let us know if you change your address, telephone number, or 
email address.  The web page will continue as a tool for 
communication. 

 
2. To continue to search for those classmates we have not 

already located. 
 

Each of you has to help us by letting us know if you locate a 
missing classmate.  Some classmates left THS before 
graduation; some were with us only as Juniors--we still would 
like to include them. 

 
3. Explore the possibility of another reunion.  That is—if we 

have any energy left! 
 

Again—thank you all for participating in the Reunion, and we hope 
you will enjoy the group pictures when you receive them. 

      Barbara Baldwin Salyer 


